
  

 

  

David: 
  
Congratulations on helping another homebuyer! 
  
To help your buyer feel more at home, we have taken the liberty of creating a set of return 
address labels for you to be able to give to your buyers. 
  
This is a service we only provide to real estate professionals for properties we inspect.   
Our goal is for you to be able to personally present these to your customer, creating an  
opportunity to deepen your relationship with them. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to work with your clients.  Working with a professional, such 
as you, is one of the things that make our job easier.  We hope you will be able to say the 
same about Clayhill Property Inspection Group after you experience our inspection service. 
  
If there is any thing we can do to improve our service, please call and let us know. 
  
Thank you, 

  

 
 
Mike Lersbak 
Chief Inspector 
Clayhill Property Inspection Group 
  

February 21, 2006 
 
David Barkman  
10800 NE 8th Street, Suite 200 
Bellevue WA, 98004 

  

  

RE: Gary and Maureen Weisser

 12236 155th Avenue SE

 Renton WA, 98059


